Chris River

Please reconsider granting any sort of permission for any fracking in the Delaware River Basin, or
of permitting discharge of the dangerous fluids used in the process. Fracking shatters the structure
of the ground and thereafter it is never as solid and secure as it was before being damaged. In
addition, the dangerous substances used to pump into the groundwater will have long lived effects
on the safety of the water both in the immediate area, and in the far reaching edges of the aquifer.
You do not have the right to destroy the watershed of the DRB for money. You are selling out the
health and welfare of untold numbers of people, both now and in the future. Please consider the
long-term damage done to following generations when there will be no way to undo the damage you
are proposing be permitted to happen. Cheaper fuel is not worth jeopardizing the health of people,
or the environment, either now or in the future. This is a matter of greed and it should not be
permitted to destroy our health or environment.



